
 

 

 

 CRC Informs 
September 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you been to the Community 
Resource Connections website? 

www.crcinform.org 

Use our digital 
directory to locate the 
contact information 
for a local service! 

 

See past 
newsletters 
on the CRC 

website.  You 
can reprint 
them too! 



 

      

Community Resource Connections 

716 Paul Bunyan Dr NW 

Bemidji, MN 56601 

 

We are here to help! 

218-333-0880 

www.crcinform.org 

 

 

 
REMINDER: MNSURE CONSISTS OF 3 PLAN OPTIONS – MEDICAL 
ASSISTANCE, MINNESOTA CARE AND QUALIFIED HEALTH PLANS 
 

Renewals for MNsure’s 
QHP’s are coming soon! 

MNsure is starting the process of 
renewing coverage for all those 
currently enrolled with private plan 
insurance (aka a QHP).  You will be 
receiving the renewal by mail. 

There are some important things 
to know! 

• Life Event Reports will not 
be accepted 9/20-9/30.  
Changes reported before 
9/20 should be reflected in 
your renewal.  Events 
reported after 9/20 will NOT 
be reflected in your 
renewal. 

 

• What should you do 
when you receive your 
renewal?  Read over the 
ENTIRE letter!  Mark any 
areas where the 
information is incorrect.  
Cross off the incorrect 
information and write in the 
correct information. Return 
the renewal form to MNsure 
Operations. 

• The renewal is for your new 
coverage starting 1/1/2022.  
You may need to select a 
NEW plan once your 
renewal is processed.  
Make sure to review your 
enrollment in your online 
account or with your 
broker. 

Here’s How CRC 
Can Help: 

 

Call CRC at 218-333-0880 
and leave a message.  Our 

first available staff 
member will call you 

back! 

 
CRC Staff will: 

 
Ask what type of letter 
you received (have it in 

front of you). 
 

Schedule time to review 
your renewal with you. 

 
Help you return corrected 

renewal information to 
MNsure. 

 
Answer any questions you 

might have. 

 

 

           

https://www.crcinform.org/
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Events 

• United Way Coat Drive distribution date is 10/2 

(9-12)!  Donations are currently accepted at 

Luekens North and South and Dress Club 

Cleaners. 

• Thanks to United Way for providing school 

supplies to Bemidji area elementary students! 

• Ask CRC about the car care clinic if you 

have a client in need of car repairs. 

• SNAP renewals have started!  Make sure 

clients know that they will need to complete 

their renewal or household report forms to 

continue receiving SNAP funds! 

 

https://www.crcinform.org/

